
SYNCRONYS for a limited time has funding to support 
your interface, through funding to the New Mexico 
Human Services Department from the Centers for 
Medicaid and Medicare Services to implement, enhance 
and build the next generation HIE.

With this funding SYNCRONYS has embarked on an unprecedented 
collaboration with Collective Medical, Orion Health and Rhodes Group 
(a subsidiary of TriCore Reference Laboratories) to design a 
state-of-the-art health information exchange system for the good 
of health care providers and patients throughout New Mexico. 

The intent is to exchange as much of the US Core Data for 
Interoperability (USCDI) data set as possible, to enhance the data 
available to SYNCRONYS HIE users. The ability to exchange the data 
in the USCDI will be required in 2021 of your certified EHR vendors.

SYNCRONYS recognizes that not all EHR vendors are ready to send 
USCDI and we will adjust to take advantage of the funding available now. 

In this case the preference would be:  

• An ADT HL v2.5 or later (see attached Orion specs for ADTs and ORUs) and an 
episodic CCDA (the CCDA is generated for each encounter and only contains 
data for that encounter). The CCDA should include as much of the USCDI as 
possible. If the CCDA does not include notes, they can be exchanged via XDS 
document exchange.

OR

• An ADT HL v2.5 or later and a CCDA for a specific time period (the CCDA is 
generated for all data in the defined time period (i.e. 90 days).  The CCDA 
should include as much of the USCDI as possible. If the CCDA does not 
include notes, they can be exchanged via XDS document exchange.

OR

• A combination of an ADT and other HL7 v2.5 or later messages (ORUs, 
MDMs, etc) that provide as much of the USCDI as possible

OR

• FHIR v4 exchange of as much of the USCDI content as possible. 

SYNCRONYS will work with you to integrate our services into your 
clinical workflow.

For more information contact info@syncronys.org or 505 938 9900. 


